
Dear Committee Members, 

 

I am writing today in opposition to HB 118 and SB 52.  In my opinion these bills are an 

unwarranted government interference in the energy market. They provide an unfair disadvantage 

to new renewable energy projects that are not applied to other energy projects.  These bills both 

provide a disincentive to create new clean energy jobs in our communities at a time when such 

jobs are desperately needed.  These bills are not needed, and run counter to the interests of Ohio 

residents.  Committee members, please do not advance these bills. 

 

Richard Bradley 

Delaware Ohio 


